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POSTPONEMENT OF DISTANCE LEARNING CENTRE’S (DLC) SILVER JUBILEE 
 

Owing to the prevailing situation in the educational sector of the country, the Management of the 
Distance Learning Centre wishes to announce the postponement of the Centre’s Silver Jubilee 
until further notice. 
 
The ceremony had been previously scheduled to hold between October and November, 2013. 
 
Detailed information on the new arrangement will be announced later. 
 
All DLC students are, however, encouraged to avail themselves of the ongoing online interaction 
with their Academic Advisors using their DLC dedicated e-mail and other Google-based learning 
platforms. 
 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 
Registrar 
 


